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Jack Furlow and John Heflin the 2017-2018 Excalibur Staff

"This has been my second year on the Excalibur Staff. The long hours and dedication put into this year's
issue are just some of the hard work that goes into things like this. I hope the 2017-2018 Excalibur is a

. good representation of our time here at Camden. I am truly going to miss this place as it has molded me
into a person of character. Thank you Faculty, Staff, and Cadets for making this year the best senior year

someone could ask for! "
Jack Furlow, Senior Editor (Charlotte, North Carolina)

"This year's Excalibur was a long process and I would to pay homage to the people who played a role
-ehind the scenes. I would like to also wish the Class of 2018 the very best that life has to offer. I hope

years from now as you look back through this yearbook, you will reflect on the true meaning of
brotherhood. This has also been a very difficult time for our entire corps and faculty and staff with the loss
o CSM Vertis Wilder. He was an inspiration to so many. Always remember to give one their flowers while

they are still able to smell them. Last, but not least, but special to thanks to 2017 graduate, Sebastien
Offredo."

LTC John Heflin, Yearbook Supervisor

Special thanks to Deven McKee (Mount Pleasant, South Carolina) and Leo Eckhardt
(Vienna, Austria) for the support and dedication to the Excalibur.


